
To the Board of Supervisors - I’m sure you’re well aware that we are in a severe drought and 

facing extreme fire danger. We all need to do whatever we can to prevent and mitigate this 

danger, and I urge you to fully fund the Mendocino County Fire Safe Council. They do crucial and 

effective work, including vegetation management and community education. Let’s work together 

to keep Mendocino County fire safe. Thank you, 

Elizabeth Hart 

Willits 

 


